
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Balmoral Class           Term: Summer 1              Topic: Volcanos and Earthquakes 

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 
We have had a wonderful term in Balmoral 

class and have all worked incredibly hard! 

 

This half term we have loved learning about 

volcanoes. We began to study this topic by 

learning what a volcano is through reading 

different texts, exploring sensory stories and 

completing some hands on learning. 

 

We then moved on to learning about 

volcanic eruptions, we had lots of fun 

exploring this in a sensory way! We explored 

what a volcanic eruption smells, feels, sounds 

and looks like. We also focused on describing 

these eruptions in our writing, we learnt lots of 

wonderful and new vocabulary! 

 

In maths, we have explored 2D shapes. We 

have worked on identifying & naming 

different shapes and their properties, learning 

lots about sides and vertices! 

 

In PE we have been working hard in 

preparation for this year’s sports day. We 

have had great luck with the weather, so 

have had opportunities to explore sport and 

exercise outdoors in the sunshine.  

 

We have continued to enjoy adventure time 

with Skipton class and have had fun diving 

into a range of themed activities learning 

about: Eid, Summer, Space Day, the 

Eurovision Song Contest and Volcanos. 

 

Overall we have had lots, and lots of fun and 

have all worked extremely hard. Have a 

wonderful half term, 

 

The Balmoral Class Team. 

 

Dates & Points to remember: 
 

 Monday 6th June – First Day of Term 

 Friday 17th June – School Photographs 

 Thursday 23rd June – Sports Day 

 Friday 15th July – Last Day of Term 

 

  

 


